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Indebted for your trust, we promise to handle it with care.  

 

 
To: Transfusion Services Managers 
From: Hospital Relations  
Date: July 9, 2021 
Re: Irradiator – East Texas 

 
On Friday, July 9, 2021 at 1500, through Saturday, July 10, 2021 at 0700, the irradiator 
at the East Texas location will be unavailable. The irradiator will be available after this 
time, but expect some slight delays in ordering products needing irradiation through 
Monday, July 12, 2021.  
 
In preparation, a supply of irradiated components will be available on hand. Additional 
requests for irradiated products will be dispatched from the Bedford location.  
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